
 

Monday 22nd April 2024 

Weekly Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Headteacher’s message: 

It has been great to welcome back the children after the 
Easter holiday. 

We look forward with excitement and confidence that 
that our Summer Term 2024 will be a huge success  - full 
of learning, laughter and play.  

Highlights from last week have 
included the Years 3 and 4 starting 
their weekly swimming lessons, our 
poetry winners enjoying their prize of 
a trip to the Tea Rooms and children 
taking part in this years FOH coin 
competition.  Thanks to Friends of 
Hillside for organising and all families 
who donated.  On Friday, Year 6 
presented an assembly on British 
Values. 

This week, we look forward to 
Image Musical Theatre visiting and 
performing their production of 
‘The Selfish Giant’ on Tuesday 
afternoon in the hall for the whole 
school. 

Please ensure that you are 
accessing the weekly round-up 
prepared by your child’s class teacher. This is a summary 
of the week’s learning that we encourage you to discuss 
with your child. It also shares any important information 
or changes for the class the following week. This round-up 
is emailed at the end of the week and also published on 
the class page within the school website.  

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

Important Dates 2024  
18th May—FOH Family Fun Day 

24th May—Break up for Whit half term at 3.15pm 

3rd June—Return to school 

24th June—Break up for summer holiday at 2pm 

Contact details: 
Please contact the school office to notify or request ab-
sence at:  admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991     Full School Diary     Lunch Menu       

Website links:     School website      Absence request 

Administering medicine consent    Family Support Information      

FOH Family Fun Day  - 18th May from 12pm 

Friend of Hillside are delighted to announce that this Summer’s Family Fun 
Day will take place at the school field on Saturday 18th May from 12pm. 
All children and families are welcome and entrance is free to all (including 
an ice-lolly!). You are welcome to bring a picnic or buy a burger from the 
Round Table tent.  

London Marathon Success for Cora! 

Huge congratulations to Ella (Y5) 
and Freddy (Y7)’s mum Cora who 
completed the London Marathon 
on Sunday. Cora has been raising 
money for the Hospice of the 
Good Shepherd. If you haven’t 
already but would like to donate, 
please use this link.  

Stanley Cups 

Recently, several children have started to bring Stanley drinking cups 
into school. These cups are not suitable for school due to their size, sta-
bility and not being leakproof. From a practical perspective, they are too 
big to be stored and are not suitable for sports events or trips. Thinking 
about affordability, we are aware that Stanley cups are very expensive 
(water bottles are often lost and damaged at school). We are also mind-
ful of not encouraging a costly fashion accessory where parents feel 
obliged to buy expensive water bottles. In future, please can children use 
a regular water bottle that can be easily replaced if lost or damaged.  

https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/events
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/school-meals/5397
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/family-support/134838
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/cora-kendrick3
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Hillside’s Lewis triumphs at Nantwich Town 

As the season comes to an end, we wanted to celebrate 
Lewis (Y2) who has represented the Manchester United 
U7 team, the Blackburn Rovers U7 team and Chester 
Nomads U7 team, with whom he won a tournament at 
Nantwich Town football stadium over the Easter holi-
days. Well done Lewis! 

Charlie wins Easter Cup! 
 

Charlie (Y2) has had a good run of 
awards in the past month representing 
Frodsham Town U7s. On Good Friday he 
played in the Winsford United Easter 
Cup – very muddy and cold, but his 
team won and received medals and a 
trophy. He was also awarded player of 
the match the two weeks either side of 
that. Well done Charlie! 

Link Club  
We have places available in our before and 
after school provision. If you would like to use 
this provision or would like further infor-
mation please email us at linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk 
more information can also be found on the school website 

Neve (Y5) wins RSK Prize 

On Friday, Zoe from RSK came into school to present Neave with a 

certificate and bag of goodies she won for designing a neurodiverse 

character following RSK’s workshop last term. 

Seth (Y4) wins his first Blue Peter Badge 

Well done to Seth for winning his Blue Peter Badge. Seth 

had to do a book review which he completed on his lat-

est Tom Gates book. 

mailto:linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/link-club/129443

